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HARBOUR OFFICE, ST.  MARY’S,  ISLES OF SCILLY  
 

BEACH MOORINGS GUIDE 
Following a recent inspection of the beach moorings it has become clear that we need to remove 
excess chain and rope that is no longer in use. For us to do this, and so there is no confusion as 
to what is still in use, we are asking that you copy what is seen in the picture below as a guide.  
 

 
As you move off your beach mooring, we understand that it may be a struggle to get lashings in 
place to join the four fwd and aft lines, so we advise to go down on the low tide that same day to 
lash it together. This is the same for coming back onto the beach mooring remove the joining 
rope on the low tide before to allow for easy pickup of your strops. 
 
We plan to remove leftover/extra ropes from the 20th May so please look to do this soon. Any 
lines which appear to be not in use or excess will be removed so please ensure your gear is 
marked accordingly. 
 
If you still can’t get your head around it, or have any questions about how to set it up, feel free to 
pop into the harbour office for a chat. 


